
 
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: May 22, 2020 
 

Mayor Jacobs to Deliver Memorial Day Message, Comment on Phase Two Reopening Plans 
County Offices Also Closed Monday 

 
Knoxville, Tennessee—During his Weekly Update, which posts later today, Knox County Mayor Glenn Jacobs will 
deliver a special message about Memorial Day and share his thoughts on local reopening plans for Phase Two. 
 
Please also note Knox County government offices will be closed on Monday, May 25, in observance of Memorial Day. 
Offices will resume operations on Tuesday, May 26. 
 

### 
 

Contact:          Mike Donila              Abbey Harris                                                                 
                        306-1177 cell           215-4579 office                                     

                                 705-1681 cell                                           
 
 


